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HUMAN RESOURCES             Policy 402 

 
PUBLIC INTEREST DISCLOSURE 
 

The Board is committed to honesty, integrity and accountability in its operations, programs 

and services, and to promoting a culture of openness and transparency. The School District 

encourages and supports all employees and trustees in bringing forward reports of unlawful 

acts and acts of wrongdoing in a manner consistent with the provisions of the British Columbia 

Public Interest Disclosure Act (“PIDA”). 

The purpose of this Policy and related Guidelines is to establish a process, in compliance with 

PIDA, for employees and trustees to report, in good faith, wrongful or unlawful conduct 

without fear of retaliation or reprisal.  

 

 

 

 

Reference: Public Interest Disclosure Act  

https://www.bclaws.gov.bc.ca/civix/document/id/complete/statreg/18022

